
 

 
 

8th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
The Sabden Governing Board would like to voice a sincere and heartfelt thank you to all staff for their 
outstanding work this term and since the COVID crisis began. The teachers, learning support staff, 
administrative team, site staff and all of those who are with the pupils and keep the school running 
every day have been inspirational in their dedication to the wellbeing, safety and educational progress 
of each and every pupil. The school has been led and managed exceptionally well during these 
challenging times, channelling energies and constantly moving forwards. Our school community, whilst 
being challenged as we have never experienced before, has also developed and flourished, by working in 
new and exciting ways in order for the very best outcomes to be achieved. 
  
We would like to extend huge congratulations to the pupils who have responded so positively to new 
ways of working and have demonstrated determination to maintain their success and development. 
Thanks, must also be extended to all the parents and carers who have shown their support for our 
school team and their children. Every member of the school plays a vital part in our vision to provide the 
very best for all. Governors are proud to be part of the Sabden School community. 
  
Take care, stay safe and enjoy the summer break. 
  
Regards 
 
 
Jenny Woodward 
Chair of Governors  
 


